MINUTES OF MEETING

A meeting of BoS (ME) was held on 04/11/2024 in the office of HOD (ME) at 11:30 AM and

following issues were discussed.

1.

The study scheme and syllabi of new diploma programme in the area of Robotics

and Automation to be started by the Mechanical Engineering Department was
deliberated. The committee constituted for the purpose was given some
suggestions by the BoS regarding the placement of subjects and asked to make
changes accordingly.

BoS also suggested to propose the nomenclature of new diploma course as per the
standard nomenclature available on the AICTE portal.

BoS suggested to include Dr. Vivek Kumar, AsP (ME) in the committee in view of his

expertise in the area.

The issue of Integrated UG-PG programme was also discussed. BoS was of the view
that structure of the Integrated UG-PG programme should be proposed by the
Office of Dean (Academics). Only then the working of the detailed study scheme of

Integrated UG-PG programme can be initiated.




